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Dear Sirs,

We have lived on  Sapcote for  and our street adjoins Hinckley Road which is the
centre of the village.

The effect of 24% increase in HGV vehicles will be catastrophic for our environment.  Children and parents
crossing Hinckley Road to access the school on  Bassett Lane is an obvious hazard.

 Air pollution will be increased causing yet another health hazard.  The road is narrow - the road will become
impassable should  two hgvs vehicles  meet coming in and out of the village. The road is totally unsuitable for
large, noisy, heavy cumbersome traffic.

  Furthermore, with the increase of a large number of lorries going through the village, vehicles turning right out
, will find this manoeuvre difficult as well as hazardous.

The centre of Sapcote is congested already.
  Our village coop on the corner of t and Hinckley Road is busy, especially at school times and is
used by other villages who do not have access to a general store.

Please note our objections once again.  This awful planning application needs to be stopped as its impact will be
catastrophic.  It will not be safe for pedestrians, will be destructive to the environment and will be seriously
detrimental to our village lives.

Yours faithfully,

Mike & Jane Edwards




